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Diagram 1: Final Vote Participation  

 

 

 

2. CiVS Independence Declaration 
 

The Australian Workers Union Protected Action Ballot (B2024/582) has been managed and 

declared independent of all other parties. 

 

The Australian Workers Union Protected Action Ballot (B2024/582) result has been audited and 

the declared result is assured. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Mike Michael 
Managing Director 
Democratic Outcomes Pty Ltd 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Ballot Result 

 
Total Eligible Voters:  8 

Total Participated:  8 

 

8 out of 8 have answered all questions  100%  

Final Ballot Audit: Monday, 10 June 2024 at 1.05pm AWST 

 

 

Australian Workers Union IProtectedl Actio1n Ballot (B2024/582) 

Voters: 8 

Tota l Participated: 8 (100.0%) 
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3. Questions and Results 
 

Question 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Question 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

In ~upport of re.aching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
endorse the t aking of protected industria l action by AWU members agai11st your 
employer, which may involve taking separately, concurrently and/or 
consecutively any or al l of the actions set out below: 

1. An u n I imited number of stoppages of the pe:rforma nee of work for the 
duratio11 of30 minutes? 

■ Yes - 8 (100.0%) 

■ No-0 (0%) 

In support of re.aching an enterprise agreement with your empiloyer, do you 
endorse the taking of protected industria l action by AWU members agai11st your 
employer, which may involve taking separately, concurrently and/or 
consecutively any or al I of the actions set out below: 

2. An u n I imited number of stoppages of the pe rforma 11ce of work for the 
duratio11 ofl hour? 

■ Yes -8 (100.0%) 

■ No-0 (0%) 
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Question 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 4 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In S1Upport of reaching an enterprise agreement with your ,emp'loyer, do you 
endorse the taking of protected industria l action by AWU members against your 
employer, which may involve raking sejparately, concurrently and/or 
consecutiively any or all of the actions 5et out below: 

3. An unlimited number of stoppages of the performance of work for the 
duration of 2 hours? 

■ Yes - 8 (100.0%) 

■ No-0 (0%) 

In support of reach ing an enterprise agreement with your ,employe r, do you 
endorse the taking of protected industria l actio:n by AWU members against your 
employer, which may involve raking separately, concurrently and/or 
consecutively any or all of the actions set out below: 

4. An unlimited number of stoppages of the performance of work for the 
duration of 4 hours? 

■ Yes - 8 (1:00.0%) 

■ No -0 (0%) 
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Question 5 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 6 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In siuppo:rtofreaching an enterprise, agreement with your ,emp1Ioyer, do you 
endorse the taking of protected industria l acliion by AWU members against your 
employer, which may involve taking separately, concurrently and/or 
consecutively any or all of the actions set out below: 

5. An unlimited number of stoppages of the performance of work for the 
duration of 12 hours? 

■ Yes - 8 (100.0%) 

■ No-0 f0%) 

In !>upport of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
endorse the taking of protected industria l action by AWU members against your 
employer, which may involve taking separately, concurrently and/or 
consecutively any or al I of the, actions set out below: 

6. An u n I imited number of stoppages of the performa nee of work for the 
duration of 24 hours? 

■ Yes - 8 (1:00.0%) 

■ No-0 (0%) 
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Question 7 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 8 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In suppo:rt of reach ing an enterprise agreement with your ,employer, do you 
endorse the taking of protected industria l act1ion by AWU members against your 
employer, which may involve taking separately, concurrently and/or 
consecutively any or all of the actions set out below: 

7. An unlimited number of indefinite or periodic bans on the sampling or 
analysis of offtakes? 

■ Yes - 8 (1'00.0%) 

■ No- 0 (0%) 

In support of reach ing an enterprise agreement with your empiloyer, do you 
endorse the taking of protected industria l act'ion by AWU members against your 
employer, which may involve taking separately, concurrently and/or 
consecutively any or al I of the actions set out below: 

8. An unlimited number of indefinite or periodic bans on alll offtake related 
duti,es, including but not limited to sampling, analysis, cargo witnessing, 
validation, and sending emails in relat1ion to offtakes? 

■ Yes -8 (1'00.0"/4) 

■ No- 0 f0%) 
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Question 9 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 10 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In .support ofreaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
endorse the taking of protected industrial actiion by AWU members against your 
employer, which may involve taking separately, concurrently and/or 
consecutively any or al l of the actions set out below: 

9. An unlimited number of indefinite or periiodic bans on work on any project 
related samples, including but not limited to vess;el ,entry .samples, compressor 

samples, oil samples and lubricant samples? 

■ Yes - 8 (100.0%) 

■ No- 0 (0%) 

In !iiupport of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
endorse the taking of protected industrial action by AWU members against your 
employer, which may involve talking separately, concurrently and/or 
consecutively any or all of the actions set out below: 

10. An unlimited number of indefinite or periodic bans on the use of the 
Laboratory Integrated Management System? 

■ Yes - 8 (100.0%) 

■ No-0 (0%) 
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Question 11 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 12 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In !>upport ofre.aching an enterprise agreement with your emp'loyer, do you 
endorse the taking of protected industria l act1ion by AWU members against your 
employer, which may involve taking separately, concurrently and/or 
consecutiively any or al I of the a ct ions set out below: 

11. An unlimited number of indefinite or periodic bans on instrument repair? 

■ Yes - 8 (1:00.0%) 

■ No-0 f0%) 

In !>upport of reaching an enterprise agreement with your emp'loyer, do you 
endorse the taking of protected industrial action by AWU members against your 
employer, which may involve taking separately, concurrently and/or 
consecutively any or al l of the actions set out below: 

12. An unlimited number of indefinite or periodic bans on completing surveying 
reports or sending email communications? 

■ Yes - 8 (100.0"/4) 

■ No-0 (0%) 
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Question 13 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support of re.ach ing an enterprise agreement with your ,emp!oyer, do you 
endorse the taking of protected industria l action by AWU members against your 
employer, which may involve taking separately, concurrently andl/or 
consecutively any or all of the actions set out below: 

13. An unlimited number of indefinite or periodic bans on the analysis of liquid 
discharge? 

■ Yes - 8 (100.0%) 

■ No-0(0%) 

CiVS 

mailto:info@civs.com.au


    (08) 6314 0580 info@civs.com.au 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

(08) 6314 0580 

info@civs.com.au 

283 Rokeby Rd, Subiaco WA 6008 

 
https://civs.vote 

CiVS 

mailto:info@civs.com.au
mailto:info@civs.com.au
https://civs.vote/

